
 

https://www.union-bulletin.com/news/playground-installation-begins-at-walla-wallas-vista-terrace-
park/article_30560012-1d4d-11ec-b0dd-7f4d692b44ca.html

TOP STORY

Playground installation begins at Walla
Walla's Vista Terrace Park
Annie Charnley Eveland
Walla Walla Union-Bulletin
Sep 25, 2021

Voila! And just like that, Vista Terrace Park very nearly has a playground in the Adair
Vista neighborhood, 920 Mountain Park Drive, north of U.S. Highway 12.

Playground equipment is being installed at Vista Terrace Park on Thursday, Sept. 23, 2021. Mountain Rock Design & Construction in Spokan
installation on Monday, Sept. 20.
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But hold your horses. It’s not quite ready for play.

Mountain Rock Design & Construction in Spokane began installing the equipment on
Monday, Sept. 20.

The project has been a community effort, spearheaded by Sunrise Rotary and the city of
Walla Walla and aided by Walla Walla Noon Rotary, Hayden Homes Foundation, a Murr
Family Foundation grant and many individual contributions to cover the nearly
$225,000-$250,000 cost. Sunrise Rotary hoped to also install a covered picnic area, but
expenses won’t allow for that at this time.

Sunrise Rotary project committee chair Pete Erb said next up are the additions of
curbing, gravel compaction and pouring of a rubber surface and the site will be fenced
off until the work is done.

Then, Sunrise Rotary, Walla Walla Area Crime Watch and the Disability Network hope to
host some kind of opening ceremony and celebration. They’ve worked very hard to
make the site accessible to everyone, including grandparents who want to approach the
play structures with their grandkids, Erb said.

Fundraising is still underway. Check donations may be sent to Rotary Club of Walla
Walla, P.O. Box 418, Walla Walla, 99362.

For more details, contact Sunrise Rotary President Derek Wood at 509-952-4653 or
wddrk@yahoo.com.
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Annie joined the U-B news staff in 1979 and since 1990 has written Etcetera, a daily community column. She was
promoted to a copy editing post in 2007. She edits copy, designs and lays out pages, including the weekly arts and
entertainment guide Marquee,

Annie Charnley Eveland can be reached at 509-526-8313 or annieeveland@wwub.com.
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